
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

This week at Nursery . . .          12th November 2021 
 
7KLV�ZHHN�DW�1H[W�6WHSV�ZH�KDYH�EHHQ�WDONLQJ�DERXW�WKH�
ILUHZRUNV�WKDW�WKH�FKLOGUHQ�VDZ�DW�WKH�ZHHNHQG��:H�PDGH�
ILUHZRUN�SLFWXUHV�XVLQJ�PDWFKVWLFNV�DQG�JOLWWHU��DQG�WDONHG�DERXW�
KRZ�ORXG�WKH\�ZHUH�DQG�WKH�FRORXUV�WKH\�VDZ�� 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7KH�FKLOGUHQ�KDYH�HQMR\HG�PDNLQJ�SRSSLHV�IRU�5HPHPEUDQFH 'D\��
DQG�ZH�VKRZHG�WKHP�D�YLGHR�RI�ZKDW�WKH�SRSSLHV�ZHUH�IRU�� 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Star of the Week 

Our star of the week is  
 

Harry 
 

Harry took part in our group 
time Super Sonic Phonics 

activity.  He used his voice to 
describe what was hiding in 
a bag for everyone to guess. 



 

 

 
 
 
 
:H�KDYH�EHHQ�ORRNLQJ�DW�WKH�FKLOGUHQ
V�
QDPHV�ZLWK�WKH�SUHVFKRROHUV��WDONLQJ�
DERXW�WKH�OHWWHU�VRXQGV��DQG�ILQGLQJ�DOO�
WKH�OHWWHUV�WR�PDWFK�  
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REMINDERS 
 

New Lunchtime Collection Arrangements 
Please note, parents now need to collect  children from  

the school main office area.  
This is for 12.15pm pick up and 1.15pm pick up ONLY. 

 
Lunches 

Please ensure lunches are booked in advance on ParentPau 
 

Christmas Holiday 
Next Steps Nursery will break up on Tuesday 21st December and 

return on Tuesday 4th January.  


